
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Class Attendance  

R 93.7% 

1 94.8% 

2 96.3% 

3 87% 

4 96% 

5 93% 

6 95.6% 

Whole School 93.7% 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

SMAil 
Friday 19th April 2024 

Class 5 had their first Debate Mate lesson, where 

they explored the skills required to engage in a 

debate, ways to offer opinions on various issues 

and how to answer oppositional points. 
Class 3 started the 

Summer Term practising 

their throwing technique 

as the basis for many 

field games that they will 

play in the coming 

weeks. It was great to 

see so many children 

showing such confidence 

this week. 

Well done to all those involved in this week’s 

Eucharist. It has been lovely to welcome 

everyone back from the Easter break with such 

a special Resurrection service. 

Class 6 enjoyed their first 

Music class learning to 

play the ukulele. They 

composed their own songs 

using the note ‘C’ and 

practised keeping the 

rhythm.  


